
A Taste of Tulse Hill and
West Norwood 

Get involved in the new happenings in your area

Residents - Businesses - Commuters

How can this area be  improved to benefit you?

Come along and have your input  about improving Norwood Road 

which  has been allocated £2m  funding over the next two years by 

Transport for London.   Funding for developing ideas for removing   the 

gyratory  has also  been approved by Transport for London,  we  hope 

to have lots of interest.

Tuesday 14th April 6.30pm
James Wilson Co�ee Shop
357 Norwood Road, London, SE27 9BQ

SUPPER and

KICK OFF eventSUPPER and

KICK OFF event

Bring along a dish if you can 
Mingle, share your views,  have your say

Can’t wait to see you there!
Email events@jameswilsonco�ee.co.uk to register

Norwood Road/Gyratory TFL Project


